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For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State 
Secretaries, Special Invitees, Advisors, Affiliates, and Members. 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
Sub: "SBI Salute"--Payment of one-time ex-gratia to 75 years and above 
Pensioners and Family Pensioners as a part of "Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav" 
and 75 years of Indian Independence. 
 
We are reproducing hereunder the text of our letter written on date to The 
Chairman, IBA for information of members. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
Comradely Yours, 

 
 Suprita Sarkar,  
General Secretary 
 
Encl: As stated 
 

AIBPARC/ IBA/SBI Salute/email/2023.                         Date: July 01,2023. 
 
The Chairman, 
IBA, Mumbai. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Re: Payment of one-time ex-gratia to Pensioners and Family Pensioners 
attaining age of 75 years as on specified date and above as a part of 
"Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav" and 75 years of Indian Independence by State 
Bank of India. 
 
Ref: SBI Circular no CDO/P& HRD -- PM 17/2023-24 dated 30th June,2023 
issued by Deputy Managing Director (HR)& Corporate Development 
Officer. 
 
We are sure that the above referred circular has come to your kind notice. 
 
 

Senior Office Bearers 
 

PRESIDENT 
  SHRI K.V. ACHARYA, 

   MOB - 9868220338 
 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
    SHRI S. SARKAR 

    MOB – 9674188524 
 

WORKING 
PRESIDENTS: 

==================== 
1. 1. SHRI C. GANGADHAR                 

     Yadav  

      MOB – 9440528806 
2. SHRI P.S. PATKI 
      MOB – 8805607239 

3. SHRI S.B.C. 
      KARUNAKARAN, 
      MOB – 9444772016 

4. SHRI A.N.  
     KRISHNAMURTHY,  
     MOB NO. 9845697198 

5.  SHRI S. KUPPUSWAMI 
      MOB- 9444315928 
 

SR. VICE PRESIDENTS: 
=====================        
1. SHRI M.R.  GOPINATH 

     RAO.               
     MOB – 9886309244 
2. SHRI R.S. TRIVEDI 

    MOB – 9825049640 
3. SHRI R.M. JOSHI, 
    MOB NO. 9820127193 

4. SHRI R. K. SHARMA 
    MOB – 8171461116 
5. SHRI RAM PAL 

    MOB – 9784405801 
6. SHRI K.S. 
     RENGARAJAN    

    MOB- 9941304028 
7. SHRI TOM. THOMAS 
     MOB – 9447661680 

8. SHRI PREM KUMAR       
     MALHOTRA 
     MOB- 9425156535 

9. SHRI N.K. PAREEK 
     MOB – 9829015773 
10.SHRI S. NAGARAJ 

     MOB – 9986644118 
11.SHRI PRAKASH   
      KAROTYA         

      MOB- 9818821395 

 TREASURER: 
============= 
SHRI TARUNESH 

CHATTERJEE, 
       MOB -9051601591 

 

mailto:aibparc2@gmail.com


  ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS’ & RETIREES’ CONFEDERATION                          

                       (A.I.B.P.A.R.C.) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                   

 

 
The "SBI Salute"-- payment of one-time ex-gratia to Pensioners and Family Pensioners attaining age 
of 75 years as on specified date and above is a highly innovative and humanly super sensitive scheme 
to show respect to the senior citizens of the Industry. 
 
We strongly feel that all the Banks should emulate this great human gesture and IBA as an apex body 
of Banks has a big role to play. We make an earnest request to you to apply your mind over our request 
at an early date and arrange to issue a uniform guideline to all member banks for honouring the senior 
citizens of the Industry in line with the scheme referred above. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Suprita Sarkar. 
General Secretary. 

 


